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To: Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA
From: Kevin Marsh, ACOC Representative
Subject: Revision of Appendix D regarding capitalization practice

ACOC thanks CCC for this proposal to revise Appendix D regarding capitalization practice. ACOC
supports the proposal.

Changes 1 and 2 are agreed to.

ACOC welcomes further discussion of the issues relating to Appendix A and the RDA instructions
identified by CCC.



